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SPUR 169 (UNIVERSITY BLVD) IN KINGSVILLE TO BE RESURFACED 
Week-long project begins Aug. 9; parallel parking prohibited on Spur 169 during project 
 

 

 

August 4, 2017 

 

KINGSVILLE – A project to repave Spur 169 (University Boulevard) is scheduled to begin Aug. 9 and be 

completed in about a week, weather permitting. 

The project involves milling the existing pavement, making repairs and then resurfacing the roadway with a 

new travel surface. The limits of this project are from SH 141 (King Street) to West Santa Gertrudis Street. 

During the project, parallel parking will be prohibited on Spur 169. Since the road is a boulevard with a 

median, the work will take place on one side of the roadway at a time with two-way, single-lane traffic 

maintained on the other side of the road. 

Motorists should expect delays, consider using alternate routes, slow down in the work zone and follow all 

traffic control instructions. 

 

For more information, contact Rickey.Dailey@TxDOT.gov at (361) 808-2544. 

 

### 

 
The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, rail, and public transportation across the state. Through 

collaboration and leadership, we deliver a safe, reliable, and integrated transportation system that enables the movement of people and goods. Find out more at txdot.gov. “Like” us on 

Facebook and follow us on Twitter.  
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